
   

 
 
COUNCIL CALLS FOR INVESTIGATION OF MONROE COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY 

 
All nine members of the Rochester City Council today signed a letter to NY State 
Attorney General Letitia James calling for an investigation into the conduct of 
Monroe County District Attorney Sandra Doorley.  

“Recent body camera footage, shared by the Webster Police Department, has raised 
significant concerns regarding Ms. Doorley’s behavior during a traffic stop in 
Webster, New York,” the letter reads.  “This incident has led us to question her 
fitness to serve as District Attorney, and we believe an investigation by your office 
is warranted.” 

The letter goes on to explain that as public officials, City Councilmembers and the 
District Attorney alike are held to the highest standards of ethics, accountability, 
and respect for the law.  

“The behavior exhibited by Ms. Doorley during the traffic stop, as captured in the 
body camera footage, appears to violate these standards,” the letter reads.  “Such 
behavior undermines the credibility and integrity of our justice system and erodes 
public trust.” 

All nine members of Rochester City Council stand united in their belief that Ms. 
Doorley’s conduct should be thoroughly investigated by the Attorney General, and 
that accountability in this matter would demonstrate that no one, regardless of 
their position, is above the law.  

“It is crucial to determine whether her actions during the traffic stop reflect 
broader issues that could impact the fair administration of justice in Monroe 
County,” the letter reads. 

-30- 

Media Contact: Council@CityofRochester.gov 

 

 

City of Rochester, NY 

Rochester City Council 

City Hall Room 301A • 30 Church Street • Rochester, New York 14614‐1290 
NEWS RELEASE – For Immediate Release: Saturday, April 27, 2024 


